TOWN OF HALFMOON
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed proposals are sought and requested for a
2020 mid-sized SUV to enhance the fleet of vehicles currently utilized for Code
Enforcement/Emergency Coordinator and/or for other municipal purposes when necessary.

The sealed proposals will be received at the Office of the Town Clerk at Town Hall, 2
Halfimoon Town Plaza, Halfimoon, New York, 12065 personally, from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm,
Monday through Friday or by mail until 1 pm December 16, 2019.The bids will be opened
publicly and read aloud on or about 1:30 pm December 16, 2019. The proposal forms can
be examined and obtained at the Office of the Town Clerk and must be made upon and in
accordance with the proposal obtainable from the aforesaid Town Clerk.

The above items will be awarded by the Town Board to the lowest responsible bidder. In
cases where two or more responsible bidders submit identical bids as to price, the Town
Board may award the contract to either of such bidders. The Town Board reserves the right
to reject any or all bids or to accept any alternate proposal not significantly altering the bid
specification.

No bids received may be withdrawn by any bidder for a period of thirty (30) days from the
date of the bid opening.

December 4, 2019
By Order of the Town Board

Lynda A. Bryan, Town Clerk
Town of Halfmoon
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